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President’s Message - Loretta Carnes

Now that the fall routines are well-established, your A.C.T./UCT 1051 Council is 
also back in full-swing.  We are busy planning the next 12 months and what a great 
time it should be!  In order for us to book our meetings at the different venues, we 
have changed some meeting dates.  Please mark your calendars so that you don’t 
miss an event!
Thursday October 5th – Trevi 
2018 is a time for us to celebrate.  Our Council will celebrate 75 years of A.C.T.; 25 
years of A.C.T./UCT and UCT is celebrating 130 years!  So we are planning a year 
of celebrations.  To kick start this, our meeting on October 5th will focus on Past, 
Present and Future of our Council.  Doug will provide us with information about 
some new benefits available to Canadian members.  We will enjoy some stories 
and fun about our past and we will tell you what is planned for the year ahead.   This 
meeting will be in the Green Room at the Trevi.  
Wednesday November 8th - Legion 
To allow us to hold our Remembrance Day meeting at Branch 76 Legion, we 
have had to change our meeting night to Wednesday November 8, 2017.  The 
November meeting is a catered event and RSVP will be required. Cost for a roast 
beef dinner is $25.00 per person
December 14th – Taphouse, 1500 Regent St
Our December Christmas meeting will be held on the 14th of December (2nd 
Thursday) at the Tap House & Grill on Regent Street.  Tracey will once again be our 
host for another wonderful Christmas event. 
Hot off the press!!! UCT Head Office issued a 130 Challenge and your Council 
A.C.T./UCT 1051 was successful in being the first to the finish line!  Congratulations 
team!

Christmas Hams - Robert Rehill

The Time Has Come, The Time Is Now. Marvin K. Mooney, Will you please order 
your hams NOW!  Just order order order, I don’t care how!  Okay Enough Dr. Seuss 
references, but the time has come to order your Christmas Hams.  As most of you 
are aware our Christmas hams are a great fund raiser for us enabling us to help 
many worthy causes in our community.  But this is one of those where we need 
your help.  So ask your friends, mention it to your doctor, bang on your next door 
neighbors door and yell it in the street; we are taking order now!  The deadline to 
place your orders is December 1st, and we will start delivery on the 8th.  You will 
find an order form attached to the October newsletter (you may just be reading it 
right now!)
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General Meeting - Connie Zwarich

On September 7th 49 members and 6 guests met at Curl Sudbury for our Member’s 
Meeting. The meeting began with the usual protocols. Kelly from Curl Sudbury welcomed 
us and spoke briefly about the changes that have occurred with the curling club.  Doug 
Honeyford presented a 50 year plaque and pin to member Art Connors. 
Loretta Carnes introduced our guest speaker Alison Hood, Chair of Religious Studies 
at Huntington University.  She spoke of the value of volunteers. Did you know that if a 
monetary value was put on volunteerism it would be $26.00 per hour?  She also said 
there is a need to give a voice to volunteers in order to make it look attractive to entice 
younger people to volunteer.  Mel Young thanked Alison and presented her with a 
A.C.T./UCT pen set.
Jerry Giff entertained us with a Facts About Canada quiz and Shirley had us playing a Pass Left, Right Game. 

Hurricane Challenge
Thank you David Carnes for your wonderful idea to make 
a UCT Hurricane Challenge on behalf of the Sudbury 
Council. Many others are responding to the Challenge. 
Sudbury has already raised over $3500 and we encourage 
any members who have not had the chance to make a 
donation yet to do so. Bring your donation to the October 
meeting, mail it to my office, or drop it off at 1569 Regent 
St S. Sudbury.

Dave, you made us proud by stepping up. A great example 
of UCT Members helping others.

Scholarship   - Tracey Urso

Congratulations to this year’s A.C.T./UCT Sudbury 
Council1051 bursary recipients.

David Brown, son of member Holly Wilcox Browne, is a 
graduate of Sudbury secondary School.  David is attending 
York University where he will earn a degree in Theatre 
Production.  David is passionate about performance, 
theatre and music.  His degree in Fine Arts will prepare 
him for a career in the management and business aspect 
of theatre and the performing arts.  We wish David success 
as he pursues a career in a field that is his true passion. 

McKenzie St Louis is the daughter of new member 
Alain St Louis.  Mckenzie, a graduate of Sainte-Famille 
secondary School in Brampton, has accepted a position at 
Ottawa University in the Arts Department.  With a major in 
psychology, McKenzie would like to further her education 
in the field of teaching.  She is passionate about working 
with children and being a positive influence in their lives.  
We wish McKenzie success in her degree of study and her 
career as a teacher. 

October Meeting
We gather at The Trevi  Oct. 5 for our next meeting and it 
is “Know Your Benefits Night” . You will hear of the many 
Benefits of Membership, Discounts for Hotels and Car 
Rentals, Gas Discounts, Life Insurance, Out of Country/
Province Travel, Hearing Aide Discounts, Dental/Glasses 
and More.

It pays to belong...join us for a great night of Fellowship. 

Golf - Don Delongchamp

On August 19th we held our annual Golf Tournament 
at Forest Ridge Golf Club.  104 golfers enjoyed a great 
day with golf, food and prizes.  I would like to first thank 
all the golfers who came out to support us.  Without your 
participation we would not have such a great event.  I could 
not do this without my Golf Committee, Len and Connie 
Zwarich, Tracey Urso, Laurel Ireland, and Rona Ramsey. 
A big thank you to all the volunteers who generously gave 
their time to help.  We were able to raise a record amount to 
help out all the charities we support.  Thank you everyone 
for a fantastic event.

Membership Matters - Doug Honeyford

Congratulations to Tracey Urso, our first member to get a 
ballot in for the Membership Draw.  Remember, you are all 
winners but two members who bring in members will win 
Gift Cards early next Spring.  Sign up your best friend. Make 
Sudbury 1051 grow and remember the more Members we 
have, the more we can do.
Contact Doug Honeyford at 525-7777 for applications & 
details.
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Upcoming Events
	 October 5	 General Meeting Know Your Benefits	 Trevi	 6:00 pm
	 October 12	 Executive Meeting	 Trevi	 6:00 pm
	 November 8	 General Meeting	 Branch 76 Legion	 6:00 pm
	 November 9	 Executive Meeting	 Trevi	 6:00 pm
	 November17 – 19	 Curling	 Curl Sudbury
	 November 25	 Christmas Dance	 Steelworkers	 5:30 pm
	 December 7	 Executive Meeting	 Trevi	 6:00 pm
	 December  14	 General Meeting	 TapHouse	 6:00 pm

October Birthdays
Oct 01 JERRY GIFF
Oct 02 DALE HARTLEY
Oct 03 MAURICE GAUTHIER
Oct 09 JOHN AYMAR
Oct 13 ALAN ARKILANDER
Oct 15 DAVID HUNTER
Oct 16 ALBERT BERTOLO
Oct 18 RON LAFOREST
Oct 19 CLAUDE GIROUX
Oct 21 JOHN MCCUSKER
Oct 23 JOHN SANDERS
Oct 24 PAT NIRO
Oct 27 CONNIE ZWARICH
Oct 27 TED CULHANE

Good of the Order
Our council was recognized Internationally for our Newsletter and Doug 
Honeyford received the Roses for the Living Award.

Member Ed Bednis a 68 year member and his wife celebrated their 70th 
Anniversary in August.  Now that is an accomplishment!

It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of member Ralph 
Kuhn.  

Dave Carnes sent a challenge to all councils to match or better our donation 
of $2000 to the Hurricane relief Fund.

The Sherriff’s pot of $430. was donated to the Hurricane Relief Fund. The 
Members draw was won by Dale Hartley, who also donated it to the Hurricane 
Fund.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm

Thank You
Harris Movers and 
Storage

We want to make a very special thank 
you to members Garry and Gerry 
Gravelle of Harris Allied Movers and 
Storage on Falconbridge Road for 
their assistance over many years in 
providing a storage facility for ACT/
UCT.  Their support and generosity 
in so many ways is appreciated by 
all.  Should you be moving across 
the City or across Canada give 
Garry or Gerry a call and see what 
they can do to assist your move.  If 
you have a vehicle you would like 
to keep out of the winter weather 
they can assist with that as well........ 
705-560-2000. 








